
PUBLIC EXHIBITION – COVID-19 CONTRIBUTIONS DISCOUNT SUBSIDY POLICY 
 
 

The draft COVID-19 Contributions Discount Subsidy Policy will be publicly exhibited 
from Wednesday 8 July to Friday 7 August 2020 on Council’s website - 
http://shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/My-Council/Public-exhibition/Documents-on-exhibition. 

 
In response to the COVID-19 crisis; the draft Policy seeks to maintain, continue and 
encourage as much economic activity as possible in the Shoalhaven Local Government 
Area through the provision of a short term development contributions (s7.11) discount 
subsidy. 
 
Invitation for submissions: Submissions on the draft Policy can be lodged in writing 
(quote Council reference 51680E) via: 

Post: The Chief Executive Officer, Shoalhaven City Council, PO Box 42, Nowra NSW 
2541  

E-mail: council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au   

Website: via the form on the Exhibition page at http://shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/My-
Council/Public-exhibition/Documents-on-exhibition  

All submissions must be received in writing by 5pm Friday 7 August 2020.   

Submissions may become public documents and may be viewed by other persons on 
request.  

Further information: Enquiries should be directed to Jenna Tague, Planning, 
Environment and Development Group, on (02) 4429 3553.  Quote 51680E.   
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